
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Public Notice concerning Maltese Cross Financial Services Limited 
 

 

The MFSA informs the public that the operations of Maltese Cross Financial Services 

Limited of 242, Fleur-de-Lys Road, Birkirkara, licensed in terms of the Investment 

Services Act 1994, have been suspended with immediate effect.  

 

The MFSA is currently investigating the affairs of the company with a view to 

safeguarding the interests of investors and ascertaining the circumstances that have 

led to this suspension. 

 

The Directors of Maltese Cross Financial Services Limited have undertaken to the 

MFSA that they shall be communicating with the company’s clients in the coming 

days.  

 

Further notices on this matter may be issued in due course. 
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